
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS         
Secondary Programs      Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
 
From: Steven Archibald, Director  
 
Date: April 28, 2015 
 
Subject: Dropout Recovery Program 
 
I am requesting the opportunity to share information with the Board of Education 
regarding a dropout recovery program, Graduation alliance.  I have attached a copy of 
the “Scope of Work” which presents the agreement that would be in place between 
Graduation Alliance and Livonia Public Schools should the Board approve moving 
forward with this endeavor. 
 
Please consider placing this item on the May 4, 2015 Committee of the Whole agenda. 
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